COPY.
Tlopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3

2lst January, 1938.
Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 1st
October last relative to the steamer "THOBE FAGELUND",

I shall be obliged if you wlll kindly let me know

vhat arrangements you have made for the cone end of the
thrust shaft to be examined.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the

Classification Committee.

Wilh. Wilhelmsen Es
Toldbodgaden 20,
o810 .

é |

]
Ui |



